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1st July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
World Of Country Life Trip 
 
We are planning to take Class 5 to World of Country Life at Exmouth on Monday 13th July 2015. We 
will travel in the school car and also my own car, leaving school at 9.30 and returning in time for the 
school transport home. 
 
Pupils should bring a packed lunch for the day.  For those pupils entitled to free school meals a 
packed lunch will be provided.  All pupils should bring a drinks bottle and snack.  Please provide your 
child with some sun cream and a hat. It might also be useful to send in a lightweight waterproof coat 
as we can never predict the British weather. 
 
To enable this trip to go ahead we are looking for a voluntary contribution of £7.85 plus £1.00 for 
the Safari Train.  However, in the event that insufficient contributions are received, the trip may not 
be able to go ahead, as the school is not in a position to provide further financial support. Please 
complete the slip below and return to the class, along with your payment. 
 
Should you have any concerns regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Hannah Chamings 
Class Teacher 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Class 5 - World Of Country Life Trip: Monday 13th July 2015 
 
Pupil Name:……………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £7.85 plus £1.00 for the Safari Train 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature:………………………………………………………. Date: …………………………………………… 
 
 
 


